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The Child and Youth Advocate Challenges the Province to Pink it Up 
 
 
In bringing awareness to the issue of bullying, the staff of the Office of the 
Advocate for Children and Youth will wear pink tomorrow!  Jackie Lake 
Kavanagh, Child and Youth Advocate, puts out a challenge to all individuals in 
the province, government departments, community agencies, businesses, other 
statutory offices and the media to wear pink tomorrow and show support for our 
young people.  Send us your pictures at office@ocya.nl.ca and we will post them 
on our website. 
 
Pink it up! 
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